
 
 

 
 

 
 

Azalea Gardens Middle School 

Virtual Open House 
 

September 16, 2020 
 

Azalea Gardens Middle School Instructional Focus  
The instructional focus of Azalea Gardens Middle School is for all students to show measurable growth in 

reading, writing, and learning for excellence through the implementation of a school wide focus on reading and 

writing across the content areas as measured by SOL scores, a common writing rubric, and STAR reading.  

 

 

Welcome! 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 Azalea Gardens Middle School Open House! We 

hope to see all of our parents, students, and families on Wednesday, September 

16, from 6:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m. 

 

Please use your teacher’s classroom Zoom codes. Teachers will share 

expectations and procedures. If you have trouble, visit the NPS Virtual Learning 

Support Page. 

 

We hope you take advantage of this opportunity to meet your child’s teachers! 
 

 

Schedule: 
 

Use the teacher’s classroom Zoom codes, opened for Open House, to Zoom into the bells 

below at the times indicated. 

 

Bell 1 6:00 p.m. – 6:15 p.m.  Bell 5 7:00 p.m. – 7:15 p.m. 
Bell 2 6:15 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.  Bell 6 7:15 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
Bell 3 6:30 p.m. – 6:45 p.m.  Bell 7  7:30 p.m. – 7:45 p.m. 
Bell 4 6:45 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  Bell 8 7:45 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 

Coffee with the Principal. Parents are welcome to join the principal and other members of 

our leadership team for Coffee with the Principal, a Q and A presentation, via Zoom, on 

Thursday, September 24th at 6pm or on Friday, September 25th at 10am. 

Click for Coffee with the Principal Parent Forum on Sept 24 or 25. 

Azalea Gardens Middle School 

Open House 
Blast into Reading and Writing! 

https://www.npsk12.com/domain/6438
https://www.npsk12.com/domain/6438
https://norfolkpublicschools.zoom.us/j/91707408912?pwd=SnRyMVVSVE9ObHhUM0dSZUw0NUxSUT09

